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ANNOUNCING A MARCH 31, 2023 DEADLINE… 

…VETERANS & FAMILY SUPPORT AWARD FOR AUXILIARIES NO. 1 

Most outstanding activity and/or event that supports veteran, military and family caregivers. 

• Citation to every Auxiliary that hosts an activity and/or event that supports veteran, military and 

family caregivers.  Citations will be mailed directly to the participating Auxiliaries from National 

Headquarters. 

• Citation and $25 to one Auxiliary in each of the four (4) Conferences with the most outstanding 

activity and/or event that supports veteran, military and family caregivers.  Winners will be 

announced and awards presented at the 2023 National Convention in Phoenix, Arizona. 

…VETERANS & FAMILY SUPPORT AWARD FOR AUXILIARIES NO. 2 

 Most outstanding activity and/or event that increases awareness of homeless veterans. 

• Citation to every auxiliary that hosts an activity and/or event that increases awareness of 

homeless veterans.  Citations will be mailed directly to the participating Auxiliaries from 

National Headquarters. 

• Citation and $25 to one Auxiliary in each of the four (4) Conferences with the most outstanding 

activity and/or event that increases awareness of homeless veterans. Winners will be announced 

and awards presented at the 2023 National Convention in Phoenix, Arizona.  

Auxiliaries are to send the completed forms for these awards to the  

Depart. Veterans & Family Support Chairman, Virginia Livernoche, PO Box 228, 

Quinebaug, CT  06262 by MARCH 31, 2023. 

If your Auxiliary did not pick up the forms at either the October or January 

Quarterly meeting, Presidents are advised to watch your e-mail as 

State Secretary, Sharon Messenger will be sending them out. Complete instructions  

are on the forms. 

These forms can also be downloaded from the VFW Auxiliary website. 

BE SURE TO REPORT WHAT YOU DID FOR CAREGIVERS AND HOMELESS VETERANS 

“Hands that Serve – Hearts that Care” 

“Remember, Honor, Teach” 

Virginia Livernoche, Chairman 

Veterans & Family Support, Dept. of CT      

 

 

 


